
 
 
 
 
 
SCSO seeks information in attempted homicide - 03/27/2012  
 

Seminole Co. Fla., (3/27/12)-The Seminole County Sheriff's Office is asking for infor
mation from the public regarding an attempted homicide that occurred last night in th
e unincorporated area of Sanford.  Deputies were called to the area of Beardall Avenu
e and Lincoln Street at approximately 6:30 p.m. after receiving a report that a man w
as being beaten by two other men with blunt instrument.  Deputies found the victim, a 
50-year-old white male, inside the woods on the north side of Lincoln Street near Bea
rdall Avenue.  He was transported to Orlando Regional Medical Center where he is curr
ently in critical condition.   

 

Investigators believe the victim was originally beaten inside his vehicle, a black SU
V, and was then taken into the woods where the two men continued to attack him with t
he blunt instrument.  The men then left the area in the victim’s vehicle and abandone
d it a short distance away.   

 

Investigators are searching for two Hispanic males, both approximately 20 years of ag
e.  One of the men was 5’8” and wearing blue denim shorts and no shirt.  The second m
an was 5’10.” 

 

Anyone who may have information about the incident or the persons involved is asked t
o call Crime Line at 1-800-423-TIPS (8477). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


